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Tree Clearing Works 

 
(Kahnawake – 24, Ohiarí:ha/June 2020) 
 
The Capital Unit of the Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke 
would like to inform the community of the upcoming tree 
clearing works in the New Development Area of Lot-106. 
The clearing work will take place on Saturday, June 27, 
2020 from 7:30am to 3:30pm, weather permitting.   
   
M.J. Excavation will have heavy equipment on site to 
perform the work. Crew workers from the Capital 
Construction Unit will be on site to ensure public safety. 
 
Shown below is a map of the general area. The shaded area 
indicates where the tree clearing works will take place. 
  

 
 
Your patience throughout this project is greatly appreciated. 
Please contact the Technical Services Office at 450-635-
1016 if further information is required. 
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